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Severe accident training starts in Sendai unit 1: NRA commissioner Fuketa says 
“the station personnel morale is clearly heightening” 

(JANSI takes full responsibility for this Information)

On July 27th, Kyushu Electric Power Company started field training to ensure severe 
accident (SA) responses at the Sendai nuclear power station unit 1. The unit is 
currently undergoing a pre-service inspection by Nuclear Regulation Authority (NRA). 
In addition to this, it is a rule that before reactor start-up NRA should conduct a 
regulatory inspection of the utility’s SA training to verify if the planned station’s 
response is appropriate. For this inspection, NRA Commissioner Toyoshi Fuketa 
joined the inspectors who visited the station. According to the schedule, the training 
will take four days until July 30th inclusive. 
Source: JAIF HP




